
 

MINUTES  

Planning Commission Meeting: March 24, 2025 
 

Application: 
 
FP25-0004:  Request for approval of a final plat for Prairie Farms 

XV, containing 52 lots and four (4) tracts on 
approximately 21.28 acres, located northwest of W. 
Sheridan Street and S. Canyon Drive. 

 

 
A motion to approve FP25-0004 was made by Commissioner Breen and seconded by 
Commissioner Bergida. The motion passed with a vote of 9 to 0 with the following 
stipulation: 
 

1.  Installation of standard orange barricade fencing must be installed around all tree 
preservation areas and must be maintained throughout construction. 


